Office of the President
Borough of Queens, City of Aew Bork

n of Aonor

presented to:

‘Che Cross-Cultural Internship Program (CCIP)

in grateful recognition of

the program’s tremendous achicoements n promoting mternational cross-cultural exchange. Through a umque partnership mooloing
F11533 Communications, the Flushing PIECA, New Iork-based host organizanions, and umversitics n 2Asia, 75 students have
cxperienced valvable scroice leaming this vear. 3 applavd €CIP Program Advisor Riare A. Naken and Program Director Lhzabeth
13av as thew hold a Recogmtion Ceremonu for the students at Citificld, a great sumbol of the promise of Queens.

Fulp 5, 2010

Ficlinda Ratz
President of the Borough of Queens



